
HARP Workshop 
“Set the difference, set the standard” 

Madrid, Spain, 15. – 21. April 2014 

Our Eastern Harp Workshop took place in Madrid from 15th to 21st of April in our training center near 
Madrid. We had 23 participants plus 8 staff members.  

The theme was: “Set the difference, set the standard” with a message to encourage to be different, and 
unique, to be yourself, in a correct way, which can give a good example.  

We have had every morning different lectures and different activities or testimonies in the afternoon, 
lectures about purity, testimonies about matching and blessing, and also a vigil prayer.  

We have the great blessing to hear our sister Krista visiting different country from Europe and speaking to us 
about the vision of True Mother for young people and 2nd gen.  

We have also had as usual a Challenge day to help us to create unity between us.  

We finished the workshop with a family evening and an awarding ceremony. 

It´s always a wonderful opportunity for our young 2nd gen to share together and to reflect together about 
our life to be able to respond to the challenges of our life.  

Young Shik An


